Comms notes for TBI admin meeting Wednesday 5 July 2017

There has been no comms group meeting since the last admin meeting.
However, aware that we agreed there should be an ongoing strategy for newsletter and website, can I suggest the following:

1. TBI focus this summer should be primarily on local food rsp with Lara as intern, so newsletter and website should reflect this.

2. Martin's idea (see below) of linking into Zev Robinson's artist in residence local food stuff is a really good one. .  We should, if possible, find ways of collaborating with him and using his September residency as a possible launch for the Local Larder.

3. We could ask people to send in recipes (to newsletter) using only Black Isle produce.

5. Best recipes could poss be prepared or cooked by their authors at community markets or poss at Black Isle Gathering in October.

Just ideas for feedback as much as anything.

Wendy
  

Martin’s idea 

Something that occurred to me was that we should possibly plan for a launch event. Cromarty Arts Trust held an interesting dinner earlier this year for an artist called Zev Robnson who spent some time with them, amongst other things working on a film about local food (he’s coming back in September to finish it, see trailer at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tMpAt5rKn3U). To welcome him, and give him some contacts, they invited all the people they could think of who were involved in the local food agenda, and had a simple meal with a lot of talk about food production and distribution. It was a really stimulating, interesting event.

